
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    

  
 

  

PENRITH

NEWS 

CONTACT US 

ADMINISTRATION 

Penrith Office 
Civic Centre, 601 High Street. 
St Marys Office 
Queen Street Centre, 
207–209 Queen Street. 
Council’s Penrith office 
(Civic Centre) has reopened to 
the public for limited services. 
All services remain online at 
penrith.city 

Contact Centre Open: 
8.30am–4pm. Mon–Fri. 
P: 4732 7777 
F: 4732 7958 

Write to: PO Box 60, 
Penrith NSW 2751. 
E: council@penrith.city 

SERVICES 

Waste Services: 4732 7777 

Illegal Dumping: 
Contact the EPA hotline 
on 131 555 and ask for the 
RID Squad (Regional Illegal 
Dumping Squad). 
Graffiti Hotline: 
Freecall 1800 022 182 

MEETING DATES 

Council Meeting 
26 October 2020 – 7pm 
Online via penrith.city 
(Ordinary Meeting) 

penrith.city 
visitpenrith.com.au 

GET PEDALLING 
THIS OCTOBER AND 
JOIN BIKETOBER! 

From Thursday 1 – Saturday 31 October, 
swap your car for your bike and get active 

Ride to work or to check out our bike 
tracks visit  

COUNCIL BRIEFS 
● It’s important to be flood ready. Council is preparing a flood 

study for the Cranebrook catchment which includes the 
suburbs of Cranebrook and North Penrith. 
Your feedback and experience are invaluable to us, please 
visit yoursaypenrith.com.au/CranebrookFS to complete 
the survey by Friday, 9 October 2020. 

● One of the most important things Council does is talk to the 
community about new projects, initiatives, and changes in 
our City. 
To do this, Council uses the Your Say Penrith website. It’s a 
fantastic tool that allows you to provide your feedback and 
ideas to help shape Penrith. You can even register to get 
regular updates on the projects you’re interested in through 
the site. 
There are lots of projects on Your Say Penrith right now, so 
jump on to yoursoursaypenrith.com.au and make your 
voice heard. 

● Penrith City Council, in collaboration with Nepean Community 
College, is giving local food businesses the opportunity to 
complete two short online webinars to become COVID-safe. 
These webinars will assist businesses complete their COVID-19 
Safety Plans or improve their current COVID-19 Safety Plans 
to avoid being fined. Offered free of charge, you can also 
complete a nationally accredited online infection control 
module. The webinars start on Tuesday, 13 October 2020, 
with more sessions being held as needed. To find out more 
information and to book, contact Michael Middleton on 
4732 7531 or email michael.middleton@penrith.city 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Londonderry Goat Impounding Notice 
Penrith City Council is publicly notifying the impounding of up 
to 45 goats from various acreage properties in Londonderry. 
The goats are varied in age and size with no readily identifiable 
markings or characteristics. Some animals are in poor condition. 
If anyone has a claim to these animals, they are required to 
contact Penrith City Council Animal on Services on 4732 7543 
and/or council@penrith.city with appropriate evidence of 
ownership. If no submissions are made within seven days from 
the date of this advertisement, Council may take other action 
as described in Section 64(1)(b) of the Impounding Act 1993. 

DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS 
The following Development Applications have been received by 
Council: 

• Western Sydney University DA20/0590 
Lot 100 DP 1194481 Great Western Highway, Kingswood 
Torrens title subdivision x 3 lots 

Contact: Jane Hetherington on 4732 8078 

Closing Date: 19 October 2020 

• Homeco (Penrith) Pty Ltd DA20/0581 
72 Mulgoa Road, Jamisontown 
Construction of 110-place childcare centre and related site 
works 

Contact: Sufyan Nguyen on 4732 8568 

Closing Date: 19 October 2020 

DEVELOPMENT CONSENT/S 
DETERMINED 
Pursuant to Section 4.59 of the Environmental Planning and 
Assessment Act 1979, the schedule below lists application 
recently determined by the Sydney Western City Planning Panel. 

Approved Development Application 
• CD Architects DA19/0348 

Lot 1700 DP 1166371 (Nos. 90–98) Glenmore Ridge Drive, 
Glenmore Park 
Construction of a 4-storey mixed-use development including, 
ground floor and basement parking, various ground floor and 
mezzanine commercial and retail tenancies, a childcare 
centre for 112 children, a major retailer and 147 upper level 
residential shop top apartments 

Viewing of Development Applications 
The above development application/s may be viewed on Council’s
DA Tracker via penrithcity.nsw.gov.au/DATracker Alternatively, 
the applications can be viewed during Council’s normal business 
hours at the Civic Centre, 601 High Street, Penrith. Officers of
Council’s Development Services Department will be able to assist 
with your enquiries. 

Disclosure of Political Donations or Gifts 
By law, reportable political donations or gifts must be disclosed by
anyone lodging a planning application to Council. Call 4732 7649 or 
visit penrithcity.nsw.gov.au 

 facebook.com/penrith.city.council

 twitter.com/penrithcouncil

 instagram.com/penrithcitycouncil

 youtube.com/penrithcitycouncil
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INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT 
Penrith City Council has received a Development Application in respect of the 
subject property. The consent authority for the Development Application is the 
Sydney Western City Planning Panel, as the development proposal is identified 
as being Regionally significant development. 

• Element Environment DA20/0589 
Lot 4 DP 1253870 (Nos. 1–21) Grady Crescent, Erskine Park 
Alterations and additions to part of an existing warehouse and the use of 
the premises as waste management facility (tyre recycling facility) operating 
24 hours, 7 days. 

The proposal is also identified as being Integrated Development, as the 
application seeks approval from the NSW Environment Protection Authority (EPA). 
The Development Application referred to in this notice and supporting 
documentation accompanying the subject application may be inspected at the 
locations listed below at any time during ordinary office hours, in the period 
from 5 October 2020 to 4 November 2020. 
Any person may, during the exhibition period, make a submission in writing 
to Penrith City Council in relation to the Development Application. Where a 
submission is made by way of an objection, the grounds of objection are to be 
specified in the submission. The submission is to include Council’s reference 
number DA20/0589. 
For any queries relating to the proposal, please contact Kathryn Saunders on 
4732 8567. 

Viewing of Development Applications 
The above development application/s may be viewed on Council’s DA Tracker via 
penrithcity.nsw.gov.au/DATracker Alternatively, the applications can be viewed 
during Council’s normal business hours at the Civic Centre, 601 High Street, Penrith. 
Officers of Council’s Development Services Department will be able to assist with 
your enquiries. 

Disclosure of Political Donations or Gifts 
By law, reportable political donations or gifts must be disclosed by anyone lodging 
a planning application to Council. Call 4732 7649 or visit penrithcity.nsw.gov.au 

penrith.city 
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